
Admissions Volunteer 
Info Session! 

We are looking for current students (including 1Ls) to 
volunteer for the Admissions Office. If you are interested in 
leading campus tours, meeting with prospective students, 

or attending some of our admitted students’ events, 
please join us for a delicious Indian buffet lunch. 

When: Wednesday August 28th
Time: 12:10pm - 1:10pm

Where: Classroom 5

We hope to see you there!

For Questions or to RSVP, please email 
lawadmss@lclark.edu

       


